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Under Australia's constitution marriage is a federal issue - a NSW bill would therefore not be relevant.  
It is a federal issue so that we have uniform laws across Australia.  Having different laws across the 
states would not be unifying for our country but divisive! 
 
Marriage should remain between a man and a woman and a place for for children to be raised to 
responsible adulthood where they can see equally the roles of men and women demonstrated in the 
home - this cannot happen in a single sex marriage, and will result in further problems in the future 
when a generation of children are raised without both male and female influence in their daily 
upbringing 


